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SPECIAL EVENTS: 
June- FRC is having “Saddle-up for a Western Adventure”. They have many activities and trips and some are held in conjunction with the Gallatin County Public Library.
TRAINING:

June 1, 2, 3, and 4- Writing Committee teachers worked planning implementation of the new Writing Policy provisions.

June 13, 14, 15, and 16- Principal’s Academy training in Louisville

June 11 and 23- SBDM training for SBDM members for next year’s Councils at Gallatin County
HOW WE GOT BETTER THIS MONTH! AND WHO DID IT!:

1. Leonard Whalen orchestrated a one day smooth move of all furniture to our gym to let the contractor’s work begin. The Elementary teachers and staff had boxed and labeled their materials to facilitate this move. Martha Sebring, Shelly Bailey, and the kitchen staff had prepared the kitchen area for renovation.

2. The change of grade to only Preschool through 2nd grade will be an opportunity to better meet our student and parent needs. Jerraine Dailey and the Homework Committee  have changed our policy to more correctly fit our goals for Primary students. The Second Grade team changed their report card to be like the K and 1st grade skills bank report card with a changing rubric each grade period. No A, B, C grades will be given in the Primary. These report cards are directly tied to the learning goals for that grade level.
3. Traci Arnold, Angela Bledsoe, Melissa Keyes, and the Principals are reviewing job descriptions and procedures for the front office. During the renovation and after, our goal is to make a more efficient, friendly, safe, and helpful place to greet our public.
